

#### Christina Yasutomi < cyasutomi@hba.net>

### Message Sent Successfully: HBA: Alumni April eNewsletter

**noreply@hawaiibaptist.myenotice.com** <noreply@hawaiibaptist.myenotice.com> To: cyasutomi@hba.net, btakakilueder@hba.net

Tue, Apr 28, 2020 at 6:00 AM

The following message sent successfully: Internal Name: IA: Alumni April 2020 eNewsletter Subject: HBA: Alumni April eNewsletter

Mailing List: Alumni, Alumni HI

Below is a copy of the message.



Dear HBA Alumni,

Here in our islands, we're seeing glimmers of hope. In the past week, the new number of COVID-19 cases has greatly declined, however, there is still a need to be cautious. In accordance with the city and county of Honolulu's stay-at-home mandate, which has been extended through the month of May, HBA has made the difficult decision to continue our online learning through the end of the 2019-2020 school year so that we can continue to do our part in the fight against COVID-19. Even though our campuses remain closed, our learning continues as does our mission to share the good news of Jesus Christ with each student and their families. We encourage you to visit our website and social media platforms to see how our teachers are continuing their lessons, and how our students are staying connected.

Scroll down for more important updates, and be sure to read about our alumni who are on the frontlines serving in the battle against COVID-19.

Mahalo nui for your continued support of our school through your faithful prayers and generous donations. We pray that you and your families remain safe and healthy as well.

Aloha,

Billie K. Takaki Lueder '94 Director of Institutional Advancement



Billie Takaki Lueder '94 Dir. of Institutional Advancement



## Help Us Welcome the Class of 2020

We need your help to welcome the Class of 2020 to our alumni community! Please share the eagle spirit with them by participating in our #EaglesUnited video. The deadline to submit your video(s) is Friday, May 1. Please send them to alumni@hba.net and put in the subject line Eagles United Video. Here are the requirements:

- Record your video in a horizontal orientation (hot dog style).
- Feel free to use whatever background you think would look best and allow us to see you!
- Professional attire that represents your line of work would be appreciated.
- Introduce yourself in the beginning of your video -- just your name and what year you graduated from HBA.
- Video should be no longer than :15 seconds.
- Please offer a few words of encouragement, congratulations, or advice to the graduates. It is best if you stick with just one of these topics. You may submit more than one message.



## **Alumni Business Directory**

We have had a positive response to our Alumni Business Directory submission request! We hope that this directory will serve as a resource for the larger HBA community. If you are interested in being included in this directory, please <u>fill out this form</u>.



## Alumni Week 2020 Update

We're going virtual! Now more than ever, community and connection are essential and we can't wait to have you join us for a virtual trip back to campus. We are working hard to bring you engaging and unique virtual events created just for you! Interviews with your favorite teachers, pau hana networking, professional development webinars, and kanikapila with live Hawaiian entertainment are just a few events we have planned! Stay tuned for programming updates and details at hba.net/alumni.

# **Alumni Spotlights**

Alumni Spotlight: Jonathan Hong '94

Apr 6 2020



As many of us shelter-in-place in the comfort of our homes to prevent the spread of COVID-19, we are grateful to those who are on the frontlines. One of those individuals is Jonathan Hong '94.

read more

Alumni Spotlight: Mayumi King '08

Apr 21 2020



Mayumi King '08 is an emergency room technician (ER Tech) at the Queen's Medical Center in Honolulu.

read more

Alumni Spotlight: Nathan Pang '97 and Joseph Roache '92

Apr 23 2020



Joseph "Joe" Roache '92 and Nathan Pang '97 serve as firefighters for Station 4 Kuakini, right in HBA's backyard.

read more

#### In Memoriam

**George Onaga**, 82, of the class of 1955, died in Salem, Oregon, on April 16. He and his wife, Rhonda, operated a homecare business.











Hawaii Baptist Academy
Office of Institutional Advancement
420 Wyllie Street • Honolulu, HI 96817 • (808) 533-7094

Unsubscribe from this mailing list